Anonymous Anonymous

It was incredibly frustrating for the community to have the park closed for more than a year after
improvements were made, only to be reopened without further action. Are the current conditions
bad enough that the park shouldn't have been reopened, or should it never have remained closed in
the first place? In a neighborhood with limited green space, removing access has a huge impact and
has given me the perception that our well being is not prioritized, either because of spurious
closures or ineffective remediation.

In upcoming stages of the project, I would suggest prioritizing efficiency and access. I don't want to
spend more years walking daily by a fenced off park.



